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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Schools at the Meadowbank Education and 
Employment Precinct 

A project is underway to relocate Meadowbank Public 
School and Marsden High School to the Meadowbank 
Education and Employment Precinct, following the 
construction of new facilities. 

The new facilities will cater for 1000 primary school 
students, 1500 secondary school students and a 
further 120 Intensive English Centre students. 

The new school facilities will house the separate 
primary school and high school in multilevel, 
multi-purpose buildings with facilities seamlessly 
integrated into the landscape.

State Significant Development Application 
(SSDA) 

Separate SSDAs have now been lodged with the 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
for:

■■ Meadowbank Education and Employment 
Precinct Schools Project, and

■■ Multi-Trades and Digital Technology Hub at 
Meadowbank TAFE. 

You can view the applications and make formal 
submissions by Wednesday 20 November 2019 at 
planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/
on-exhibition. 

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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Tender

The tender for the construction of the new primary 
and secondary school facilities, and the new TAFE NSW 
Meadowbank facilities has been released, marking the 
next phase in project delivery. The contract is expected 
to be awarded in early-2020, with construction to start 
following SSDA approval.

Keeping you informed

To find out more about the project and speak to 
the project team, we invite you to attend one of the 
upcoming information sessions. 

At these sessions we will provide information about how 
the plans have changed to incorporate public feedback, 
updated information on the SSDAs, and next steps.

These information sessions are a drop-in format with no 
formal presentation. You can come at any time to talk to 
the project team. 

Meadowbank Public School

When:	 Tuesday 5 November, 5pm-8pm

Where:	�Meadowbank Public School  
Thistle Street, Ryde

This session will be held during the school disco, to give 
more parents the opportunity to hear about the project.

Marsden High School

When:	 Monday 11 November, 4pm-8pm

Where:	�Marsden High School – school hall  
22a Winbourne Street, West Ryde

There will also be two community information 
sessions held with TAFE NSW and the Greater Sydney 
Commission to provide more information about the 
entire Meadowbank Education and Employment 
Precinct and the masterplan for the area.

When:	� Wednesday 6 November 2019, any time between 
5.30pm and 7.30pm 

	 and

	� Saturday 16 November 2019, any time between 
3.00pm and 5.00pm 

Where:	�TAFE NSW Meadowbank Campus, Building P, 
lower ground level function room (next to 
cafeteria).
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